Hi Chad. Just a quick note to tell you thank you for working with us on our new home. We have been
here since November and am so pleased with our new K & L home. | hardly know where to start to
thank all the contractors who helped with our decision making. But it all started with Chad listening to
our ideas and making us feel comfortable and leading us through the floor plan we love. The cupboards
are amazing with Brandy from Looking Glass Cabinetry, Josh from Magic Touch ... the flooring and
carpets were perfect , Tanja from Front Street lighting was so helpful, Sue from Hebron Brick, Jack from
Flecks appliance , Shawn from Front Street Mill, Kathy from SPS for fixtures, Kevin from Pacific Sound,
Russ with Fetzer electric, Shane from Contractors Supply. All of these people were so helpful and the
best people to work with in the building process and always got back to us with our questions. Also |
must mention Michelle who was wonderful and kept us in the loop with the co-construct app. Then a
big THANK YOU to Ryan who checks back with us with the minor building issues. The followup by Ryan is
the best part of K & L. We live in a community where the builder is still with us after the project is
complete. | tell people we are so well taken care of here. Our best decision was to build a K & L home.
AND Jared with Next 2 Nature....his landscaping plans were just what we looking for and what a great
job. Well THANKS EVERYBODY......It feels like home here. ; ). Chad.... Thanks for everything



